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July 2020 

Dear Grace Family: 

These last few months have brought uncertain and unpredictable times. Many of our normal patterns have been disrupted. It has left us questioning the prospects for the future. Despite these unsettling circumstances, congregants of Grace Lutheran have rallied to the occasion in diverse ways and remained faithful to their tithing pledge.

The Stewardship Committee, in conjunction with Council and Pastor Krais, recognize your giving hearts.  We understand the sacrifice and devotion to these commitments that you have sustained, in spite of unprecedented circumstances. We extend our overwhelming appreciation and gratefulness to you and give thanks for your continued support of our mission in this community. 

Like our congregation, we have a continued obligation to meet our financial responsibilities. Ken Slack and Mark Rehrer have utilized these last few months to repair, maintain and improve our facilities and grounds. A few projects include the installation of a chair lift in the church and obtaining quotes for future pointing and water sealing of the bell tower. We are striving to be proactive, practical and financially wise. 

We will be returning to a modified form of worship on August 2nd. Not all congregants will be comfortable with this option. Some may choose to continue viewing worship online. Just a reminder—in lieu of in-person tithing, we have several ways to give to the ministries, salaries and continued expenses that Grace will incur during the summer months and into the fall with the expected continuance of COVID-19.

* Mail your offering to the church—594 Church St. #1, Royersford, Pa 19468

* Direct giving through your individual bank 

* Simply Giving—automatic deductions from your bank account; contact Phyllis for set up 

* Online Giving—click on church website, set up user profile, designate your choices

* Call Vanco (our giving agent) 1-800-675-7430, church ID#5047357333 

We depend upon your continued support to actualize our mission of Growing, Loving, Serving —By Grace Through Faith. All are blessed by your participation. 

Thank you, 

Stewardship Committee
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